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20 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

The video link below highlights the updated safety measures that have been put in place on public transport across the 

North East. This has also been shared with your child during Tutor Time. 

 

http://bit.ly/VBNPT21 

  

Best wishes, 

 

 

  

 

 

Mr R Goodman 

Deputy Headteacher  
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